
   

  
  

Probe launched in Moscow in overdue wages to workers of Vim Avia
Airlines 

 

  

The Moscow Interregional Transport Office of the Investigative Committee has opened an
investigation in overdue wages under Part 2 of Article 145.1 of the RF Criminal Code.

Investigators have revealed, that the management of Vim Avia Avia Airlines failed to pay their
workers their wages and other bonuses for 2 months deliberately and out of personal interests.

As of 19 December 2017, the debt is over 490 million rubles.

At present, the investigators are closely cooperating with initiative group of company’s workers and
are working to find out all the circumstances surrounding the crime. The investigation continues. 
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